# **Richard Bulpitt Elementary Parent Advisory Council**

September 2025 - Newsletter

## Welcome (Back) to RBE!

Hello Richard Bulpitt Elementary parents and guardians! The PAC welcomes you and your family back to another exciting and fun-filled school year at Richard Bulpitt!

As parents/guardians of students at RBE, you are all members of the PAC. We encourage you to get involved in any capacity that you can, be it attending meetings, volunteering as a Class Parent or for PAC events/fun lunch, or simply by participating in fundraisers and activities. We know not everyone can volunteer but any time you can spare to assist is always appreciated. Most importantly, we want you to feel connected to your child's school and know that PAC is here to help you navigate this chapter of your child's life!

The PAC Executive is comprised of your fellow RBE parents volunteering their time to help you advocate for issues at our school that may affect your children, such as the recess/lunch time zone and playground issue. This issue will be raised at our first PAC meeting on Monday September 22<sup>nd</sup> at 7 PM in the RBE Library.

Another purpose of the PAC is to help fundraise for school initiatives including our digital literacy presentations, tennis program, buses for field trips and classroom projects and more!

## **Upcoming** 2025/26 Events

Halloween Dance Winter Market Movie Night Pancake Breakfast Multicultural Dance Spring Fling Carnival



Go Bulldogs!!

### Please welcome the RBE PAC Executive for 2025/2026

As elected at the PAC AGM in June 2025

President: Rahima Rana Vice President: Catherine Maxwell Treasurer: Simran Kaur

**Secretary:** Purty Saha **District PAC Rep:** Tom Hancock

Hot Lunch Co-Coordinator: Zoe Ma Hot Lunch Co-Coordinator: Christina Bally

Volunteer Coordinator: Edith Mok Member-at-Large: Alex Hayer Member-at-Large: Vacant Member-at-Large: Vacant





Fun Lunch Info

At RBE we use Munch-a-Lunch to facilitate ordering for fun lunch and other fundraisers/events. Scan the QR code on the left to go to the Munch-a-Lunch website to register or log in to your Munchalunch existing account. If you already have a Munch-a-Lunch account, please log in and update the division and classroom teacher for each of your children to ensure smooth delivery. To get more information about Munch-a-Lunch, please scan the QR code for Fun Lunch Info on the left.

Scan the QR code on the right to see a Google calendar of RBE and PAC events, fundraisers and more!



**Google Calendar** 

Turn the page over for more information!

## **Fundraising**

The PAC runs numerous fundraisers throughout the year. Here are the ones starting this month!

Spirit Wear: Spirit Wear ordering opens on Wednesday, Sept 10th on Munch-a-lunch! You will receive an email when ordering is live.

• <u>Deadline</u> – please make sure to submit your orders by October 8th.

Tommy Guns Haircut Fundraiser: We'll be selling Adult & Youth/Kids Haircut Vouchers that are only valid for the Thunderbird Centre - Walnut Grove location: 20159 88 Ave, Langley.

- You can purchase these vouchers between Sept 10 and October 8th on Munch-a-lunch.
- Adult vouchers will be \$25, and youth/kid vouchers will be \$15. Vouchers expire Nov 30, 2025.
- All money raised goes towards PAC initiatives and a minimum tip of \$5 is recommended for your barber.

Community Values Coupon Books: The community coupon books will be back soon! Support your kid(s) and their school while saving money! The books will be sent home with students on Friday, September 20th. Money raised from this fundraiser goes towards our digital literacy sessions and our tennis program.

**COBS Doughraiser:** Every time you shop at COBS Bread in Walnut Grove, let them know you want to donate to RBE! Make sure you tell them before you make your purchase. 5% of your purchase will come back to our school!

## How to get involved!

- You will receive online permission forms from the Langley School District. Be sure to opt in to 'Release of information to PAC.' This will allow us to send you emails about future PAC events.
- Meet your PAC EXEC at our first meeting of the 2025/26 school year: September 22nd at 7pm in the RBE Library. Join us as a member-at-large! Email bulpittpac@outlook.com for more info!
- Volunteer to be a Class Parent to ease communication between the PAC, teachers and parents! It's a great way for you to get involved in your child's classroom with minimal time commitment on your part, and most of the role can be done through email or WhatsApp!
  - If you are interested or have any questions please email bulpittpac@outlook.com with your name, division number, and your interest in being a class parent.
- Volunteer for the various events we have throughout the year! Email Edith at rbevolunteers@gmail.com to be added to our volunteer list!

### Email us with any questions:

- President, Rahima Rana: bulpittpac@outlook.com
- Fun Lunch, Zoe Ma & Christina Bally: hotlunchbulpitt@outlook.com
- Volunteering, Edith Mok: rbevolunteers@gmail.com
- Winter Market, Rahima Rana: rbepacwintermarket@gmail.com
- Spring Fling Planning, Christina Bally & Rahima Rana: rbepacspringfling@gmail.com

\*\* For more information, follow us through our social media platforms and website \*\*



facebook







Thank you for

supporting PAC

initiatives!

